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Public Works Department Report November 2023 
 

Landfill is okay. Pushing it regularly. Everyone is doing good at dumping their 

trash. 

The Lift Stations have been running smoothly and we will be dumping trash-

baskets after we’re done clearing snow. 

We’ve been plowing snow off the roads. Stephen is getting to know the road grader 

more, so he can take over grading the roads. 

All the buildings are full of heating fuel, heat tapes are plugged-in, they should all 

be good. We will be keeping them checked over the holidays. 
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